
From: Meares, Donna
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 7/9/2009 3:26:39 PM
Subject: FW: User Feedback

I found this suggestion on my desk and still had this copy in my emails. I had emailed Jimmy, Annie, Lotte, and Steven to 
see if they wanted to do this but did not receive a response back so I assumed we would not pursue at this time. Since you 
had asked for these type of emails and I found it I wanted to pass on to you.

Would you prefer that I email the feedback/suggestions to you in the future or continue to collect and give to you monthly?

-----Original Message-----
From: IntranetAdmin@scdmv.net [mailto:IntranetAdmin@scdmv.net]
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2008 11:00 AM
To: donna.meares@scdmv.net
Subject: User Feedback

The following comments were received through the Intranet feedback form:

Comment Type:                Suggestion
Name:                                Luther Fairley
Office:                        TITLES & REGISTRATION
Email:                        luther.fairley@scdmv.net
Phone:                        896 9740
Fax:                                <no response>

Comments:
I SUGGEST THAT THE DIFFFERENT DEPARTMENTS DEVELOPE A FAQ LIST.
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